
Corporate Social Responsibility Program 

Feedback 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to take a moment to express our gratitude 

for your participation in our Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) program. Your involvement 

has been invaluable, and we are eager to hear your thoughts on your experience. 

Feedback Request 

We kindly ask you to provide your feedback on the following areas: 

• Overall experience with the CSR program 

• Your perceived impact of the program on the community 

• Suggestions for improvements or changes 

• Your likelihood of participating in future CSR initiatives 

Please feel free to share any additional comments or suggestions you may have. Your insights 

will help us enhance our programs and better serve the community. 

Thank you once again for your commitment to corporate social responsibility. We look forward 

to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


